
16 May 2017

New Energy Solar 
Change of Director 

Tom Kline has stepped down as a Director of the Responsible Entity of New Energy Solar 

Fund to focus on operational activities of the business. Warwick Keneally has been 

appointed in his place.  

Tom will continue as a Director of New Energy Solar Limited. 

For information, contact: 

Hannah Chan 

1300 454 801 


